
 

 

 

April 6, 2017 

 

Anderson Hartzell, Acting Regional Director 

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 

2 E. Main St. 

Norristown, PA 19401 

 

Re: Bishop Tube Site Perspective Purchaser Agreement 

 

Dear Acting Director Hartzell: 

 

I am writing to follow up on the multiple calls placed and letters submitted to your office seeking 

to review (either in person or be receiving a copy) the Perspective Purchaser Agreement (PPA) 

noticed in the PA Bulletin on April 1, 2017. On Friday March 31, Delaware Riverkeeper 

Network employee Molly Atz left Dustin Armstrong a voicemail per the PA Bulletin Notice, in 

an attempt to examine the PPA. She never received a response. On Wednesday, April 5, 

Delaware Riverkeeper Network employee Corinne Bell left voicemails for both Mr. Armstrong 

and Mr. Schena, and never received a response. Both Messrs. Schena and Armstrong were called 

again on Thursday, April 6, and no response was received.  In addition, Maya van Rossum, the 

Delaware Riverkeeper, also left messages with Mr. Armstrong and Mr. Schena seeking 

immediate access to a copy of the PPA when they failed to answer their phones. 

 

It is now nearly a week into the public comment period for the PPA and after multiple attempts 

to obtain a copy of the PPA, there has been no response. 

 

Please provide DRN with a copy of the PPA by April 6, 2017 via email address 

keepermaya@delawareriverkeeper.org. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Maya K. van Rossum 

the Delaware Riverkeeper 

 

cc:  Senator Andy Dinniman & Representative Duane Milne 
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